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To the Senate Commitee on Finance and Revenue,, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of the Pause Act SB 681. 

I have lived and worked in Oregon for over 35 years. I am a grandfather and I care 

very much about the climate we will be leaving for our children. We seem to be at a 

crossroads and we must decide the best way forward. 

I’m a taxpayer and I care about how the Oregon PERS funds are invested. I support 

no NEW private investments in fossil fuels!  This is the best way forward. 

Thank you for convening and spending time on this committee. 

Sincerely, J. Mark Plut 

 


